

Messier of Pro Con Inc. honored by Associated General Contractors of N.H. as outgoing president

March 11, 2009 - Front Section

Dan Messier was recently honored as the outgoing president of the Associated General Contractors of N.H. (AGC). Messier is a long standing member of the AGC of N.H. and has served as the organization's senior vice president and a member of the board of directors. Messier is a senior vice president of Pro Con Inc., a full service design and construction management firm.

State senators, executive councilors, house representatives, members of the department of transportation and the department of environmental services attended the meeting, along with AGC members from both the building and highway industries. Following the dinner, Messier received the AGC president's plaque for the "Outstanding Leadership Award for the 2008 Chapter President" and a special clock as a gift, in appreciation of his time and efforts serving as president.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540